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We are delighted to announce the grand opening of Linwood

Court, our affordable housing redevelopment in Saanich. We

celebrate the provision of 97 new homes, marking a pivotal step

in addressing the housing needs of our community.

The opening ceremony was a heartfelt event, highlighted by an

inspiring speech from Victoria-Swan Lake MLA Rob Fleming, who

emphasized Linwood Court's critical role in Saanich. We were

also privileged to have Saanich district councillors and our board

members in attendance, sharing in the joy of this occasion with a

memorable ribbon-cutting ceremony.

Anke, a resident from the former Linwood building, is now

happily settling into her new home at Linwood Court. Her joy

and gratitude are powerful affirmations of the positive changes

this development brings to our residents.

This Thanksgiving, we take a moment to reflect on the collective

effort that made Linwood Court a reality. We extend our deepest

gratitude to everyone who contributed to this impactful project. 

Linwood Court Grand Opening 
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Let's  get social  -  Fol low us on social  media!

Spiritual Care Team Annual Retreat
The spiritual care team recently gathered for their

annual retreat at Cedar Springs Christian Retreat

Centre, embracing the uplifting theme of “Inspire”.

This year's retreat featured invigorating TED Talk-style

presentations from each chaplain, creating a dynamic

platform for inspiration and mutual learning. Our

chaplains cherished this chance to build meaningful

connections and exchange invaluable experiences.  

We truly appreciate their dedication to nurturing the

spiritual well-being of our residents and team. Their

presence is a true blessing, and we are honored to have

them as part of our community.

Love is in the Air
We joyfully celebrated the

32nd wedding anniversary

of Barbara and Robert at

Evergreen Manor, and the

64th anniversary of Inge

and Bud Dalley from

Evergreen Heights. These

remarkable milestones are

a true testament to

enduring love. We are

grateful for the happiness

their love stories continue

to offer us all.

Blanket Warmers Bring Warmth and
Comfort to Sun Pointe Village
Special thanks to the Legion President and The

Poppy Campaign Chair for their incredibly generous

donation of two blanket warmers to Sun Pointe

Village. These blanket warmers wrap our residents in

warmth and comfort, making a significant positive

impact on their daily lives. Thank you for helping us

bring added comfort and warmth to our home. 


